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25/03/2020
FROM INCOMING TO OUTGOING

| would like to give a huge Thank You to our outgoing President, David Balm, for his tireless work
over the last ten years. Without his guidance and wisdom, Hutt Art would still have been in the
doldrums. As we stand now, we have higher membership, a healthy financial state, and a much
higher standard of work being produced and exhibited by our members.

We wish David many carefree and creative years ahead. He has set the bar high for the society and |
hope that |, as the incoming President, and the rest of the committee, can maintain the momentum
he has established.

Leon Ramakers



